
SB 5330 - DIGEST

States that the legislature intends that the review 
process, criteria, and approvals for public-private 
partnership projects involving toll-related facilities remain 
unchanged, but that the review and approval process for 
nontoll projects be modified so that the criteria and review 
process can be more closely tailored to the specific type of 
proposed nontoll project or program.


